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From: Megan Ward

Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 5:42 PM
To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Submission to greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director,

There is too much to say on this topic which Should break the heart of anyone who knows anything on it. If drugs
of the sorts we use on these dogs aren't healthy for humans, and we will condem and punish humans for taking
part in illicit drugs, why is it okay to put animals through that for sport? For entertainment? For money? If humans
in Australia don't have the right to be euthanased than why can we do it to animals that don't meet the standards of
a sport? How we treat these animals is prehistoric and says a lot about the nation we are. A nation I'm not that
proud to be a part of anymore.

Sincerely, Megan Ward



